
December 17, 1984 

The following is a questionnaire compiled and edited at the WSC 
Policy meetings in Chicago and Knoxville. Please distribute to 
all members of your groups who actively participate in group 
decisions. Make your answers as brief as possible, and try to 
give a true picture of what is going on in your group, as you see 
it. Please send your completed questionnaires to: 

Bill Hall, Policy Chair 
P.O. Box 66651 

Baton Rouge, LA 70896 

Responses should be received at the above address by March 30, 
1985 in order to be compiled at a service workshop in early 
April, 1985. 

Thank you for your experience, strength and hope. 

GROUP CONSCIENCE QUESTIONNAIRE 

1. Is a majority vote the best means of expressing the 
conscience of an N.A. group? 

2. What is your definition of the conscience of an 
N.A. group? 

3. Who is eligible to participate in a vote gauging the 
conscience of an N.A. group? 

4. If you were asked to express your feeling of what nGroup 
Consciencen means to you, what would you say? 

5. What is the voting procedure used in your group? 

6. What changes, if any, could be made to improve this 
voting procedure? 

7. Do you feel the autonomy of a group would be better 
protected by limiting a member to having one Group 
Conscience vote to be expressed only in one N.A. Group? 

8. Are your Group Conscience votes taken at regular meetings 
or at separate meetings composed of group members only? 



9. Should votes concerning group matters and matters 
affecting other groups or N.A. as a whole be handled 
differently? 

10. What is the function of a group steering committee? 
Does your group have one? 

11. Should you trust your GSR to make decisions at the 
ASC meeting on issues pertaining to other groups or 
N.A. as a whole that have not been discussed by the group? 

12. Should you trust your ASR to make decisions at the 
RSC meeting on issues pertaining to other areas or 
N.A. as a whole that have not been discussed by the group? 

13. Should you trust your RSR to make decisions at the 
WSC on issues pertaining to other regions or N.A. as 
a whole that have not been discussed by the groups? 

14. Is Group Conscience always right? 

15. How often should Group Conscience be revi~wed? 

Yours in loving service, 

Bill Hall 
WSC 84-85' Policy Chair 


